
Photos for Candidates 

If you wish to have your picture posted on the Secretary of State's Election Night Reporting 

(ENR) website, please provide a HEAD SHOT with the following specifications:  

0.78 inches in width by 0.94 inches in height (75 x 90 pixels) 

and 96 x 96 pixels per inch in jpeg formatting 

Photos must be eMailed to Troy Casa at tcasa@sos.nv.gov no later than Monday,

May 2, 2022. Failure to submit a head shot may result in the notation "No Photo Available" 

on the Secretary of State's ENR website.  

If you have questions, please contact Mr. Casa in the Elections Division - (775) 684-5705. 

mailto:tcasa@sos.nv.gov
https://www.nvsos.gov/sos/elections/election-information



